Dear Sir/Madam,
 

I am deeply concerned that the Federal Government is proposing to adopt changes to existing anti-discrimination as it will further remove freedom of choice entitlements and we are already adequately covered by an extensive range of Federal and State anti-discrimination laws.
 

There is proven evidence where church groups and individuals have had their rights of freedom of choice and freedom of religion eroded by so called anti-discrimination legislation.
 

I therefore urge the Federal Government not to proceed with any amendments to current anti-discrimination legislation.
 

Yours faithfully,
Barry Mulquin
